
Bridgetek Pte Ltd 
178 Paya Lebar Road, #07-03 
Singapore, 409030 

 

               Date: 20 Feb 2018 

 

Distribution Partner, 

 

Notice of End Of Life (EOL) is hereby given for the following part numbers. The following part 

numbers are related to EVE modules with Pearl coloured bezels (-PL).  

The parts are still available with black bezels (-BK) 

 

VM800B series: 
VM800B35A-PL 
VM800B43A-PL 
VM800B50A-PL 
 
VM800P series: 
VM800P35A-PL 
VM800P43A-PL 
VM800P50A-PL 
 

 
 
VM801B series: 
VM801B43A-PL 
VM801B50A-PL 
 
VM801P series: 
VM801P43A-PL 
VM801P50A-PL 

The EOL notification date is valid from 20 February 2018. 

In keeping with FTDI’s EOL policy, you will have 120 days from 20 February to place last time orders 

to fulfil any existing customer commitments. As such all orders must be received no later than 20 

June 2018. 

We ask that you check with your existing customers for future requirements to ensure a final 

shipment can be made. 

 

Existing stock will not be returned. 

For further information please contact your local Bridgetek representative. 

 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Bridgetek Pte Sales and Marketing team 


